
Summer
Fair

Welcome back to school - 2022 already! Where did that year go?
Here is a little update on PTA news, fundraising totals and details of

how we are spending the money raised so far this year!

FODS PTA Newsletter
January 2022

Most of our current committee consists of teaching staff and ex-
parents. Sadly due to a change in circumstances, several of these will

be stepping back and will not be available to help as much. 



This means that sadly we do not have the manpower
to deliver any large events (such as school fairs)

unless we get new committee members!



If you are passionate about creating a better place for your children,
please get in touch at discovery.fods@gmail.com



We meet a handful of times a year and donate a day of our time for

each large event. 



£3272

Christmas Market
DECEMBER 2020




Total £13,374

£2800

Autumn Fair
SEPTEMBER 2020




£936

Halloween Raffle
OCTOBER 2020




£5879

Fireworks
NOVEMBER 2020




Fundraising Spending
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Christmas Cards
DECEMBER 2020





